
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

There is lots of information on today’s newsletter about events we have been attending as a school and about 

upcoming things in the local community. Please note, the school photographer is coming in on Monday for in-

dividual and sibling photos; please could I ask that everyone is wearing school uniform including years 5 and 6 

who will need to bring their PE kits in a bag to change into. One other date for the diary is Tuesday 8th and 

Wednesday 9th November which will be our online/zoom parents’ evenings and an opportunity to (virtually) 

meet your child’s class teachers and find out how they have settled into their new classes. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

PUPIL PREMIUM FUNDING 

Please can all parents, in particu-

lar those in Reception classes and 

those who are new to our school, 

complete the Pupil Premium 

funding form. If your child is enti-

tled to this additional funding, 

then it means the school gets 

more money from the Govern-

ment, which in turn can be used 

in school for more resources for 

the children. 

https://newham-

self.achieveservice.com/service/

Applica-

It was great to see our 

children back  com-

peting in TTLT compe-

titions again. 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photog-

rapher is coming next week on Mon-

day 10th October to take individual 

and sibling school photos. Please 

can you ensure your child is wearing 

their uniform (and looking smart!) 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://newham-self.achieveservice.com/service/Application_for_Free_School_Meals
https://newham-self.achieveservice.com/service/Application_for_Free_School_Meals
https://newham-self.achieveservice.com/service/Application_for_Free_School_Meals


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“BEING OPEN TO NEW IDEAS—trying new things” 

What opportunities do we have in school to try out new things? 

What attitude and skills do we need to show when we try new things? 

COME AND JOIN US NEXT WEDNESDAY 

FOR OUR NEW STAY AND PLAY SESSIONS 

Some of out Year 5 and 6 children have been attending BMX 

lessons as part of their PE lessons. Please see the flier below 

about the sessions they run at the weekends (it is only 

10mintes walk from school!) 


